
Memorandum 

To: Committee members, advisors, and observers 

Model Public-Health-Emergency Authority Act 

From: Diane Boyer-Vine, Chair 

Heidi Tseu, Vice Chair 

Professor Robert Gatter, Reporter 

Re: Zoom Committee Meeting, September 12 

We have attached a memorandum related to our upcoming Zoom meeting. We apologize for the late 
distribution. 

The upcoming Zoom meeting will allow the members, advisors, and observers to discuss the input we 
received at the June 2022 informational meeting and the July 2022 annual meeting.  We will use the 
time on September 12 to consider big issues that may result in a revised draft act. That should allow 
Professor Gatter time before our in-person November drafting committee meeting to provide a revised 
act for discussion at that meeting. 




